
Hello Colorado Job's Daughters, 

We know that this year has been a crazy one for all of you and we hope that your summer is 

going well.   

Grand Bethel is hoping that things will start to get back to some sort of normal very soon.  That 

being said, we want to let you know a little bit about how things are going to work once we are 

all able to meet in person once more.  This of course comes down to the Grand Master's edict on 

the number of people who can meet in person, as well as the Supreme directives. 

All Grand Bethel officers will remain in their current stations.  Once the EGGC and the Grand 

Bethel Committee have worked when Grand Session, Pageant, and Grand Bethel will meet, we 

will let you know about an Installation date for the next term. 

Here are some of the things we have planned for the upcoming year: 

September - 

• Sit in Movie night at Westminster - 12th 

• Family Game Night - 19th 

October - 

• Halloween Dance and Trunk or Treat for Downs Syndrome kids – Westminster - 24th 

November - 

• Retreat at Estes Park 6th - 8th 

• Family Game Night 21st 

December - 

• Caroling at Atria Home Westminster - 5th 

• Grand Bethel Meeting – Gift Exchange - 19th 

• Family Game Night - 19th 

January - 

• Masonic Family Night at the NWS - TBD 

• Family Game Night - 16th 

February - 



• Hammond's Candy Factory - 13th 

• Family Game Night - 20th 

March - 

• St. Patrick's Day Parade - 13th 

• Grand Bethel Meeting - 27th 

• Family Game Night - 27th 

April - 

• Easter Egg Hunt - 3rd 

• Family Game Night - 17th 

May - 

• Scavenger Hunt - TBD 

• Grand Bethel Fundraiser - TBD 

Family game nights will be held at Highlands Lodge.  In the event we are not able to meet in 

person, we will resume the Virtual Game nights on the scheduled nights. 

Keep watching the Colorado Job's Daughter's Facebook page as well as your emails for 

further updates. 

Jobie Love, 

 

Joslyn Panassidi, GBHQ 

and 

Chloe Flynn, GBSP 

 


